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TEMPORARY CHANGES TO CHECK-IN PROCEDURE AT VÁCLAV 
HAVEL AIRPORT PRAGUE 
Prague Airport continues to implement projects designed to facilitate the airport’s 
modernization and capacity increases, such as the reconstruction of the baggage 
sorting area in Terminal 1, which will partially affect the passenger check-in 
process this year. From Sunday, 1 March 2020 until the end of August 2020, 
passengers on flights of 22 selected carriers will be checked in at Terminal 2 
instead of Terminal 1. For a period of time, the check-in process will not follow 
the division of the terminals to flights within and outside the Schengen Area. 
However, flights will still be boarded and handled at Terminal 1, just as now. 



Read more 

Read more 

All information is available on a special www.prg.aero/en/checkin2020 website, 

including a list of airlines a detailed map and information leaflets in seven 

languages. 

SKYUP AIRLINES ANNOUNCES NEW ROUTE TO UKRAINE 

The Ukrainian carrier, SkyUp Airlines 
has started selling tickets for a new 
route between Prague and 
Zaporizhzhia. The carrier’s third 
direct service from Prague  will start 
on 29 March 2020 with flights twice a 
week, every Thursday  and 
Sunday.  Since October 2019, SkyUp 

Airlines already operates routes to Lviv and Kharkiv. Altogether, passengers 
travelling from Prague Airport can choose from among five different destinations 
in Ukraine.

BAMBOO AIRWAYS TO LAUNCH HANOI ROUTE IN MARCH 



Read more 

Read more 

Bamboo Airways have confirmed 
that the direct service between 
Prague and Hanoi will launch on 
Sunday, 29 March 2020.   The carrier 
will operate this new long-haul route 
to Vietnam twice a week, every 
Wednesday and Sunday, by Boeing 

787-9 Dreamliner. Tickets are already available for purchase on the carrier’s 
website.

AIR SERBIA ADDS MORE FLIGHTS TO BELGRADE 

Air Serbia has announced that during 
the upcoming summer season, it 
will  increase the number of regular 
flights on its Prague-Belgrade 
route.  Effective 1 June 2020, the 
carrier will offer up to 10 direct 
flights a week to passengers 
travelling to the Serbian capital. New 

flights in the schedule will be operated on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.

PRAGUE AIRPORT LAUNCHES A NEW LIVE RUNWAY STREAM 

Watching Prague Airport’s 
operations live has never been 
easier. A unique project, recently 
launched online, introduces a live 
stream from a high-resolution web 
camera that captures the operations 
on the main runway 06/24. The 



Join to live stream now! 

broadcast includes updates on arrivals/departures and information about special 
logojets. The live stream is available on Mall.tv and on Prague Airport’s YouTube 
channel.

PRAGUE AIRPORT HANDLES MORE THAN MILLION PASSENGERS 
IN JANUARY 2020 
For the first time in history, more than a million passengers passed through 
Prague Airport in January. This means the airport handled a total of 1,051,029 
passengers, a 7.4% year-on-year increase compared to January 2019. The main 
reasons for this great result during the winter season are a higher passenger load 
factor and the use of aircraft types with a larger seating capacity.
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